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To who it concerns,

With regards to the new concent for mining coal at Bush Gully Rd, Coalgate. we 'Canterbury Line Boring ltd'

are in support of the new concent in process . As a small Canterbury

Business based in the Selwyn district, we work out at Coalgate mine sometimes repairing Bathurst mobile

equipment onsite,

We have always noticed how well run the operation is in respect to conservation,

Safety And respect for their neighbouring

Properties. We always see dust Supression water trucks driving the road into the mine . When entering the

mining area it is very visible how Bathurst are making a great job of containing all the water run off from any

Coal, it looks as if they have spent a lot of money building a water holding dams and good draining systems .

We back Bathurst 100 per cent it's great to see the company making a good go of a hard place to mine

And doing it on a professional level.

Canterbury needs more company's like this,

It provides good work and employment for a lot of people in our district.

Regards

Jim and Sharon Honeywill

Canterbury Line Boring Ltd

Sent from my iPhone


